
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/03/2025 2:06:16 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/03/2025

MS Laura Jennings
- 9 Laurie RD
Manly vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This development will make our school and work commute extremely difficult through
Roseberry street.




